
May 8, 2019 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
The Roundtable of the Alabama Renaissance Faire is pleased to announce the competition for 
its 2019 poster design. 
 
Here are the guidelines: 

1. The entry must be in a vertical format 18” x 24” and must contain the following 
information: 
a. The Faire’s name: Alabama Renaissance Faire 
b. Date of the Faire: October 26-27, 2019 
c. The place: Florence, Alabama 
d. The web address: alrenfaire.org 

 
2. Artists who design their entry on computer may submit a reduced version of their 

artwork while maintaining the 18” x 24” proportions. 
 
3. The winner will be required to prepare a final artwork. The winning design will be 

printed on posters and concession items such as t-shirts. 
 

4. All entries are due by June 26, 2019, and the winner will be notified by July 19, 2019. 
 

5. A prize of $500 will be paid to the winner on receipt of camera-ready artwork or disk to 
be submitted no later than July 31, 2019. 
 

6. NOTE: The winning artist must wait one year before submitting another entry. 
 

7. Entry fee: $10.00 – if submitted as a classroom project in one package, entry fee is $1.00 
per student. 
 

8. Send entries to: Billy Warren, City-County Government Building, 102 South Court Street, 
2nd Floor, Florence, AL 35630 
 

 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, CONTACT: 
           Billy Warren, 256-718-5020; brwarren@florenceal.org 


